
CRC to all principals + ESs, Supts, BCO EDs – 3/9/20 
 
From: Chancellor Richard Carranza <NYCChancellor@schools.nyc.gov> 
Sent: Monday, March 9 2020 5:12 PM   
Subject: Backpack Letter Update for Families: Coronavirus (3/9) 
 
ATTACHMENTS:  

• Coronavirus Update for Families_March 10 2020 

• Fact Sheet_COVID-19 

• Flyer_COVID-19 
 
Dear Principal: 
 
In light of the most recent updates regarding COVID-19, we are sharing another family letter for you to 
send home with your students, along with a fact sheet and flyer.  
 
Please backpack these materials home tomorrow, and if possible we also encourage you to share them 
with families electronically as soon as possible.  
 
All three documents are attached, and available on the InfoHub Coronavirus Letters page. All 
translations will be added to that page. We also post the letter on the family site where it is fully 
accessible and translated. 
 
For further updates, resources and a link to the webinar from Friday, March 6, visit the InfoHub 
Coronavirus Communications page. We strongly recommend you bookmark this page for ongoing 
updates.  
 
All staff will be receiving an update as well. Visit nyc.gov/coronavirus at any time for general 
information, and if you have any questions or concerns you can contact your BCO Health Director, your 
school nurse, or stayinghealthy@schools.nyc.gov. 
  
In unity, 
 
Richard 

 
--- 
BCC includes: 
All Principals (DIIT) 
BCO EDs 
All Supts 
Exec Sups 

 

https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Finfohub.nyced.org%2Fin-our-schools%2Ftranslations%2Fletters%2Fcoronavirus&data=02%7C01%7CNBaez7%40schools.nyc.gov%7Cc295ed0f61a249b23e8808d7c4642aa5%7C18492cb7ef45456185710c42e5f7ac07%7C0%7C0%7C637193806799579551&sdata=hdZhW8fFgBI2Zeb4V%2Bs1EySmIcCEAbmSisW%2F8smcH1Y%3D&reserved=0
https://www.schools.nyc.gov/school-life/health-and-wellness/coronavirus-update
https://infohub.nyced.org/in-our-schools/operations/coronavirus-communications
https://infohub.nyced.org/in-our-schools/operations/coronavirus-communications
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fnyc.gov%2Fcoronavirus&data=02%7C01%7CNBaez7%40schools.nyc.gov%7C469029c4ca0746e3bf5c08d7c46396a9%7C18492cb7ef45456185710c42e5f7ac07%7C0%7C0%7C637193804311508459&sdata=9ZEV2NKyKMWAFi4kYYibhOqqj5di8sLD1gT3mc9qOa8%3D&reserved=0
mailto:stayinghealthy@schools.nyc.gov

